Respected Incoming students,

Due to revision of the Undergraduate Professional Study of Informatics, we instruct all Incoming students not to choose following courses when preparing Learning agreements proposals:

1. COMPUTER HARDWARE
2. PROGRAMMING

These courses will not be held in 2022/2023 A.Y.
This list will be refreshed as required by changes made in Polytechnic of Rijeka study programs.

Thank you for understanding.
International Cooperation Office
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